
 

  

      Service Alert 

Detour For Route 
40 Inbound 

 

Starting January 2, 2025 To tentatively  February 28, 2025               
                            

Due to road work on Bastion Street at Commercial Street, route 40 inbound will detour via Wallace Street 
to the Downtown Exchange. 

 

For more information, please contact: 
 Transportation Services 

 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
250-390-4111 

 transit@rdn.bc.ca 

 

Detour Route: 
Road Closure:   
Bus Stop Closure: 
 


